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Saint Mary of the Cross MacKillop ï

 Feast Day, 8th August. 

Mary MacKillop was born in Melbourne in 1842 and

died in Sydney on the 8th August 1909. Mary  took  

the religious name, óMary of the Crossô. Responding 

to isolation of colonial families, she  pioneered a new

form of religious life to provide education for their  

children. Mary and her sisters  shared the life of the  

poor and itinerant, offering special care to destitute  

women and children.  Remembered for her eagerness 

to discover Godôs will in all things, for her charity in 

the face of calumny, and for her abiding trust in  

Godôs providence. She was named Australiaôs  

second patron  in 2013.   
 

O God, source of all goodness, 

who have shown us in Saint Mary 

a woman of faith living by the power of the Cross, 

teach us, we pray, by her example 

to live the Gospel in changing times 

and to respect and defend 

the human dignity of all in our land. 

Through our Lord Jesus Christ, your Son, 

who lives and reigns with you in the unity of the Holy

 Spirit, one God, for ever and ever.  

Amen.  

(Ref: Daily Mass Book 2015)  
 

Saint Mary of the Cross MacKillop Liturgy 

On Saturday the 8th August we celebrate the feast day 

of Australiaôs first saint, Mary MacKillop. All 

parents, relatives and friends are invited to a special 

Liturgy on Monday 10th August commencing at 

9.30am. 
 

Volunteers Needed 

Are you able to spare an hour or two of your time to 

help with the Vinnies Doorknock Appeal in our  

parish? Please read the flyer attached to this  

newsletter.  
 

Principalôs Pilgrimage 

It is great to be back after being away on my 

Principalôs Pilgrimage for the past 2 weeks. 
 

We spent time in Melbourne, Adelaide and Penola  

learning about the life of St Mary MacKillop and the 

incredible work she did to help the poor and those in 

need. 
 

We also visited central Australia and learnt how the 

indigenous people care for and look after this 

amazing land God has created for us. 
 

We celebrated Mass in many places but Mass 

celebrated at Santa Teresa Mission, Alice Springs 

with the local Indigenous Community was a 

wonderful experience. 

 

Certificate of Merit Awards Recipients 

Congratulations to following students who received 

a Merit Award at this weekôs assembly: 
 

KS KZ 

Natasha Tween Akira Tai 

Benjamin Mathews Mason Lucas 

Luca Tamas Peter Alam 

William Thompson Rocco Sergi 
 

1D 1H 

Charlie Bennett Cooper Skinner 

Euan Filipino Isabella Hardy 

Mia Hirigoyen Benjamin Hasham 

Shanaya Don Peter Darcy McCormack 
 

2H 2W 

Matthew Schiller Emma McMillan 

Charlotte Matthews Joel Vater 

Joshua Howard Claire Hwang 

Sophie Steele 
 

3GB 3S 

Sean Fernandes Lauren McQuaid 

Chloe Sulaturio Jacob Budwee 

Lara Diab Josie Kneller 

Caitlin Alam Allison Doyle 

 Grace Frangie 
 

4A  4D 

Nicholas Hyde Aaron Quarisa 

Heath Swann Matthew Childs 

Ashlee Lasrado Max Langdon 

Jessica Abrahams Alexandra Milne 
 

5C 5P 

Domenic Nesci Olivia Tannous 

Ignacio Nieto Agudo Noah Bigley 

Oliver Ranola Faith Levis 

Jasmine Schiller Zane Ritchie 
 

6M 6P 
Finn Watkins Kayla Aldawood 

Charlotte Van Eyk Zara Denmark 

Terissa Sergi Halle Rowe 

Alex Arban Laura George 
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Congratulations 

Congratulations to Mrs Zarb who 

has announced that she is due to 

have a baby in early 2016.   

 

Congratulations 

Finn Watkins was nominated earlier this year to 

represent the touch football Parramatta Archdiocesan 

Representative team and then selected in the NSW 

MacKillop Touch team 2015. This team was 

competing against Primary School aged children 

(both Catholic and Public) across NSW 

in Coffs Harbour. 

Finn was the MacKillop Co-Captain in 

this team for 2015. The MacKillop team 

were undefeated and eventual winners of 

the whole tournament winning the Final against 

Sydney West 4-2. 

Finn was then selected to represent NSW Schools in 

the Pacific School Games in Adelaide later this year 

from 21st till 28th November. He will be competing 

against other states and countries. 

 

School Fees Term 3 

The Catholic Education Office has sent out Term 3 

school fee accounts. If you have not received your 

statement, please contact the office immediately. 

Those families on a flexible payment arrangement, 

(BPay) please ensure your payments are up to date. 

 

Canteen 

The Canteen Roster is included in this weekôs 

newsletter with a number of days with no volunteers. 

If you are able to help in the canteen please contact 

Carol on 0414 480 974 as soon as possible. A 

minimum of one volunteer is required on Monday 

and Wednesday, but 2-3 are required on Friday 

(being the busiest day). Thank you in advance for 

your support! 

Please note: Due to the lack of volunteers on any 

given day, I will have no option but to close the 

canteen for that day. Students will be advised the day 

before if this is to occur. 

 

Uniform Shop 

The uniform shop will be open on 

Wednesday, 12th August from 

2.45pm till 3.30pm, Thursday, 

20th August from 8.45am till 

9.15am and Friday, 28th August 

from 8.45am till 9.15am. 

 

SCHOOL EVENTS 

August 

Sat 8th 

 

St Mary of the Cross MacKillop 

Mon 10th 9.30am St Mary of the Cross 

MacKillop K-6 Liturgy 

Tues 11th UNSW Mathematics Competition  

Yrs 3-6 

5P Reconciliation 

Thurs 13th 9.15am Mass Yrs 3/4 

Fr Giovani/Wim class visit Yr 4 

Hills Zone Athletics Carnival 

Sat 15th The Assumption 

Mon 17th RE Assessment Part A Online Test 

Period 17/8-4/9 Yrs 4 and 6 

Tues 18th 4A Reconciliation 

Thurs 20th 9.15am Mass Yr 5 

Fr Giovani/Wim class visit Yr 3 

Artist in Residence 

Fri 21st Diocesan Athletics Carnival 

Sat 22nd The Queenship of Mary 

 
Respect, Integrity and 
Conflict Resolution 
 
 

§ Predicting 
consequences 



Religious Education in Year 6 

 
The Sharing Our Story unit currently being studied by Year 6 is, óThe Eucharist Nourishes us 

for the Journeyô. In this unit, students examine the celebration of the Eucharist as both a 

memorial sacrifice and memorial meal. Their study will focus on how Christ nourishes us 

through the celebration of the Eucharist through the gift of himself present in the assembly, 

celebrant, Word and Holy Communion. 

 

The unit commenced with reading the story, óLet the Celebrations Beginô by Rose Blanche 

and we examined how the characters in the book were nourished. Using the Think/Share/Pair 

activity, the students then responded to the following: How is the story of the óRoad to 

Emmausô similar/different from óLet the Celebrations Beginô.  

 

At present, the students are researching the four main sections of the Mass using the 

following websites: https://primary.understandingfaith.edu.au and 

www.togetheratonealtar.catholic.edu.au. This will be followed by the exploring the ritual 

signs and symbols used in the Mass, the furniture and the Sacred Books. Lastly, the students 

will select a theme and plan a liturgy using many of the available resources. 

 

 
 

https://primary.understandingfaith.edu.au
http://www.togetheratonealtar.catholic.edu.au/receive/dsp-content.cfm?loadref=48



